City of Waterloo

Brenda Halloran, Mayor 

Welcome from the Mayor
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On behalf of Council and the citizens of the City of Waterloo, it is truly a pleasure to extend congratulations on the opening of the Grand River Chinese School.
Waterloo is proud of its cultural diversity and of its schools, their staff and their students, and I am sure that the Grand River Chinese School will be a further example of the many great educational opportunities found within our city.  
Welcome to Waterloo; Intelligent Community of the Year!  I hope you will have a moment to check out the many interesting shops and restaurants in our Uptown area, or to enjoy a visit to the Canadian Clay and Glass Gallery, the Perimeter Institute, or the Centre for International Governance Innovation.  If time permits, you may enjoy exploring RIM Park in the northeast corner of the City.  With 18 outdoor sports fields, a multi-purpose recreation building, trails, parkland, a golf course and displays marking our heritage, RIM Park provides something for everybody in our community.

I wish the Grand River Chinese School all the best for its opening year and for many more to come.

Sincerely,
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Brenda Halloran

Mayor
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